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The Holly Jolly Pirates of Piñataville are here!! 
The musical pirate extravaganza begins on Wednesday, December 16th at 7 p.m. Don’t 
forget to order your tickets! (Kids arrive to classes at 6:15 p.m.) 

Holiday Sing-a-long 
Come and sing with us on December 18th at 9:20am in the gym. In 
the spirit of the holidays, the school community will come together to 
celebrate in our most elegant and melodic voices. Please join us for 
the festive fun! 

Classroom Celebrations - Healthy & Safe Schools 
Please do not send food for sharing to school – this includes celebration food. 

Second Bus Opens!  
Join us for Legacy Ski Club 2016 - Tuesdays! 
Did you miss getting in to Ski Club on the first round?  If you are in Grade 4, 5, 6, 7, and 
8 and still want to join, we have opened a second bus.  We will have over 100 people 
skiing with us on Tuesdays!  We only are opening registration again for 5 days so get your 
waiver and payment to the Legacy office by Wednesday, December 16th.  Please pick up 
your registration letter (that includes payment fees) and the waiver from the Legacy 
office.  For detailed information, please e-mail Mrs. Lori Wilson at lori.wilson@yrdsb.ca. 

Winter Break 
The last day of school is Friday December 18th. We welcome students back 
to a new year of learning on Monday January 4th, 2016. 

School Council Meeting - CHANGE OF DATE 
Please note the new date for the School Council meeting is Monday January 
11th, 2016. 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 

ONLINE

LEGACY eBulletin
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Legacy Tree of Wishes 
The Legacy House Colour Tribes have made tremendous contributions to the School 
Council Tree of Wishes! As of December 10th, at 12pm, the combined total of the Red, 
Green, Blue and Yellow Tribes is 628 food items! We have extended the deadline for 
dropping off items until Tuesday December 15th!! If your family has any other items that 
you would like to donate to the Markham Food Bank, please bring them in! The final 
official results will be announced at the Holiday Sing-a-long on Friday morning.
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